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OSU-CASCADES INFRASTRUCTURE DESIGN 
PROJECT NUMBER: 2117-18 

 
RFQ #199577 

 
ADDENDUM NO. 1 

 
ISSUE DATE:  June 17, 2019 

 

CONTRACT ADMINISTRATOR:  

Brooke Davison, Construction Contracts Officer 

Construction Contracts Administration 
Email: ConstructionContracts@oregonstate.edu   

 
This Addendum is hereby issued to inform you of the following revisions and or clarifications to the above‐
referenced RFQ and/or the Contract Documents for the Project, to the extent they have been modified herein. Any 
conflict or inconsistency between this Addendum and the Solicitation Document or any previous addenda will be 
resolved in favor of this Addendum.  Responses shall conform to this Addendum. Unless specifically changed by 
this Addendum, all other requirements, terms and conditions of the Solicitation Document and or Contract 
Documents, and any previous addenda, remain unchanged and can be modified only in writing by OSU.  The 
following changes are hereby made:  
 

 
QUESTIONS: 
Item 1 Q: Is OSU-C looking specifically seeking to hire an engineering firm or an architectural firm to lead 

the integrated design team? 

A: OSU is seeking a qualified firm, either will be considered. 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 
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